
October 20, 2021 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Rhudes Creek Project 2021-00127 

To whom it may concern, 

I am a long time resident of Hardin County. I have many concerns about the proposed solar plants 
coming to our county. Not only Rhudes Creek but, Hardin Solar Solar 2021-00312. 

It saddens me to see our prime farmland being leased out, to out of state energy companies. They are 
trying to get our local government's Comprehensive plan changed to suit their needs. They were 
denied once, we are now in the appeal phase. 

I am requesting a local meeting to discus the impact these solar plants will have on our area and all of 
Hardin County. They have had a couple years getting leases and gathering data. Most of Hardin 
County are unaware of what's to come. I believe if we had all the information we could make the right 
decisions for our county. I am only asking for the same courtesy they received. 

Thank you for your time' 

Sandra Hoh 
1700 S. Long Grove Road 
Glendale, KY 52740 

OCT 21 2021




